Tom Murphy

I strongly support the issuing of the air permit by ADEQ. We are the Copper State for a reason.
There is no country in the world or state in the U.S., that would provide better oversight where it
pertains to environmental concerns or protections than ours. Hudbay is proposing a 21st Century
mining operation. They will be using the latest new technologies to mitigate environmental
concerns. Copper is a critical mineral and component to all of the green technologies that everyone
is aspiring for. I do not believe it is right or fair that it has taking so many years to get a mining
operation going in an area that has been mined in previously. Please approve this permit and we can
bring good high paying jobs to our area and copper to the market. Thank you.



